January 8, 2015

Attn: Margarita Cellano City of Chula Vista. Building C 276 Fourth Avenue Chula Vista, CA 91910 619.409-5979 | 619-409-5925 (fax)

Jeffrey Scott

,

Dear Mayor, Council, Director of Parks and Recreation and PRC Commission members:

This is to officially advise you that I am obliged to tender my resignation as a PRC Commissioner effective Jan 8, 2015. Mainly in part due to work obligations, working two jobs and other commitments. I have enjoyed taking part in the PRC meetings and I will be sad to have to leave my efforts with our commission behind.

I believe since taking part of the PRC, we have begun to make real progress and change in positively influencing the direction the PRC is going and the impact it will have for residents for the City of Chula Vista...

I would like to thank all of you for your support and cooperation during my tenure as a Commissioner. Despite all of my current commitments, I fully expect at some point or time to rejoin the City of Chula Vista at some capacity as a commissioner as I have always done in the past once things settle down for me

Until then I urge you all to continue on with this important and meaningful community service work. Without dedicated volunteers like you, The PRC and City Council would not have the substantial community support and input that your involvement provides.

Yours in service,

Jeffrey Scott